From: Marlita White
Sent: Friday, September 7, 2018 1:11:06 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: travel request - and follow up 

 

Hello Steve,
I may have dropped the ball on this one after working on the arrangements with two different admin staff, I failed to confirm which of us needed to clear the trip with your office.

 

I received approval from the city’s travel office and presented at the 77th Annual IPHA Conference in Normal, IL on September 6, 2018 (traveled by train). The Office of Violence Prevention and Behavioral Health, ReCAST grant (funded by SAMHSA) will reimburse me for my travel expenses and my presentation referenced the collaborative work that is underway with our office and the Health and Medicine Policy Research Group regarding trauma-informed transformation across health departments and local hospitals. 

 

I did not receive any gifts nor honoraria for my participation. Please advise me on any next steps.

 

Thank you,

Marlita

 

 

Marlita White, Director 
Office of Violence Prevention and Behavioral Health
Chicago Dept. of Public Health
